Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 4:03 PM

To: ‘deborah.pryor@shell.com’

Cc: Cool, Aubrey; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Request for meeting, Fuel Leak Case No. RO2744 and GeoTracker Global ID

T0600159797, Shell #13-5244, 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin, CA

Dear Ms. Pryor,

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) is contacting you to request a meeting to discuss the
2014 groundwater transport model, sensitivity analysis, and the assumptions used for data input that were presented in
the report entitled, “Updated Well Survey and Groundwater Modeling Report,” dated March 4, 2014, which was
submitted on the behalf of Shell Oil Products US by Conestoga-Rovers and Associates. Please contact me at your earlier
convenience so we can schedule the meeting. We will be sending you an agenda later this week. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org




